
RADIO VATICANA Città del Vaticano, 20 dicembre 2013

DIREZIONE CENERALE

SHUT DOWI\ OF' SATELLITE TRANSMISSIONSOF TELEPACE

TO NORTH AMERICA ON GALAXY 19

Dear Friends, dear Broadcaster,

We inform you that as from Monday the 30ú of December 2013 Telepace TV will close down its

satellite channel to North America on Galaxy 19 - 97 degrees west.

As a consequence of this the programs of Vatican Radio hosted by the above indicated satellite

channel of Telepace will no longer be available.

The schedule of the Vatican Radio programming presently broadcast on the satellite channel of
Telepace on Galaxy 19 - 97 degrees west, can be viewed at the following link:

http://en.radiovaticana.valpalin_ing.asp?palin:E2 ing

For further information please contact Vatican Radio at the address indicated below.

Intemational Relations

Tel. +39 0669883945

Fax+39 0669883237

E-mail : rel i ntfDvati rad io.va


